August in Church 
Saturday 5th       
   
6.30pm
Ints of Patricia Church (Conti)  

Sunday 6th       
       
9.30am
Pat McDonald RIP (Mary & Ann)  


11.30am      The People of the Parish  
Monday 7th              
10.00am 
Ints of Matt Dickson (Connolly)        
Tuesday 8th         
11.00am 
Funeral – Larry Kehoe RIP  
Wednesday 9th   


12.15pm
Davida Charles RIP (Bacon) 
Thursday 10th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Friday 11th             
10.00am 
Holy Souls (Herbert)     

Saturday 12th       
6.30pm
The People of the Parish 
Sunday 13th       
       
9.30am
Ulah Rosa & Peter Drayton (Lily)   


11.30am      Angela Guina RIP (Mullane) 
Monday 14th              
10.00am 
Holy Souls (HSB)     
Tuesday 15th          
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary


9.30am 
The People of the Parish 


12.15pm
Private Intention


8.00pm
Ints of Jane Reardon (Conti)  
Wednesday 16th 


12.15pm
Johanna Elliott (Foundation)         
Thursday 17th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Friday 18th             
10.00am 
William Morgan RIP (Thomas McCurtains)  
Saturday 19th       
6.30pm
Davida Charles RIP (Knit & Natter)   

Sunday 20th       
       
9.30am
John McHale RIP (O’Brien)   


11.30am      Violet & Leonard Noble RIP (Noble)   
Monday 21st              
10.00am 
Auguste Plom (Foundation) 

Tuesday 22nd         
10.00am 
Pat Surridge RIP (Surridge)  
Wednesday 23rd 


12.15pm
Ints of Veronica Gavan (O’Sullivan) 

        
Thursday 24th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Friday 25th              
10.00am 
Holy Souls (HSB)     

Saturday 26th        
6.30pm
Ints of Catherine Healy RIP (O’Shea)   

Sunday 27th        
       
9.30am
Margaret Horgan RIP (Hayden)  


11.30am      Holy Souls (HSB)  
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 7th 
CCTV Instalation in the Parish 


Spiritual Direction
11am 12.30pm
Priests House      

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room

Fri 11th 
Spiritual Direction
3.30pm 
Priests House    
Sun 13th 
Baptisms 
1, 2.30pm
Church 

Mon 14th 
Fr Darius arrives

Tues 15th 
Holy Day of Obligation  

Weds 16th 
Fr Tom – Knee Operation
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend 30th /31st  July           

Envelopes: £297.50        Cash: £233.43
       Standing Orders to 5th June £1893.02
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
Else Gorton, Fonzio Romano, Thomas Isaac, Anne Hills, Mary Collins, Peter Walsh,
Catherine Deacon, Leonard Hinde, William Zucker, Denis McLoughlin, Kirk Redpath, Reginald Field, Jonathan Bond, Fr Henry Tilley, Joseph Thompson, Emily Charlton, Pauline Cooney,
Patrick McOmish, Isobelle Kelly, William Barrett, Grace Walsh, Rachel Hatch,
Gregory Garrett-Holden, Mary Southwell, Theresa Larman, Baby Tim Kowalski,
Ivy Gardiner, Elizabeth Dorey, John O’Donnell, Michael McDonald, Dorothy Kronenberger,
Sister Annie Barrett, Rose Moore, Patrick Rabbitte, Eileen Griffin, Leslie Johnstone, Julia Suffield, Alice Butcher, Michael Kenneally, Edward McKeever, Thomas O’Malley, May Taylor,
John Moynihan, Johanna Elliott, Sheila Scanlon, Bernadette Perry, Ellen Bray, Michael Peterson, Patrick O’Donnell, Elsie Hinde and Michael Toye.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank,  
 Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, 
Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, 
Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:
Laurence (Larry) Kehoe aged 86years of Turnage Road, Dagenham

His Funeral Mass will take place on Tuesday 8th August at 11am and then to Romford Cemetery.

also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Parish Open Day A reminder to all Group Leaders to please let Caroline Dixon know, one way or the other, if you will be taking part in our Parish Open Day on 17th September.

Missionary Sisters of St Peter Claver On the weekend of 12th /13th August we welcome the Sisters who will tell us about their missionary work and will be making an Appeal. Marriage and Family Pilgrimage Week 12th – 20th August Camping week (no caravans/campervans) at the National Shrine of our Lady of Walsingham.  See poster for details or contact 01328 820658 or family@walsingham.org.uk
Bible Alive (August) priced £2.50 available in the church porch. A great tool for scriptural reflection.
The Friends of the Marillac will be holding the penultimate BOOT SALE of the season at the Marillac, Eagle Way, Warley on Saturday 12th August.  Sellers from 7am. Buyers from 8am. Admission 50p, Children free. Free parking. Thank you.
Applying for a place in a Catholic School for September 2018

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2018, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, as explained by the Catholic school or the Local Authority, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October between 5pm and 8pm.

For Primary School & Nursery ONLY

Surnames A-L Tuesday 28th November between 4pm and 7.30pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November between 4pm and 7.30pm 

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 

Lourdes, Summer 2017 – turn your computer on, and enjoy the “virtual pilgrimage.” Video clips of 2-10 minutes capture the flavour of the recent Diocesan pilgrimage, including all the homilies, and interviews with Bishop Alan and Fr Bob Hamill. You can find these via www.bcys.net or search “Virtual Pilgrimage – Lourdes 2017” on YouTube. 

1061- A Formation Programme for Young Adults  We have recently launched a formation programme for young adults aged 18-35. Structured around three weekend retreats. It’s intention is to equip young adults with new skills and zeal to come back and support parish ministry. See poster for details or contact nicky@walsingham.org.uk

World Youth Day, Panama, January 2019. If you will be in year 12, or aged 17-27, in January 2019, then join the BCYS group travelling to Costa Rica and Panama for an encounter with 2 million young people from all over the world, and the Pope. This is truly a “once in a lifetime” experience and an amazing opportunity to discover and celebrate faith in Latin America. For more information, visit www.bcys.net or email frdominic@dioceseofbrentwood.org by 15th September 2017. 
Basic Computer Skills Support and Training is being offered by the Salvation Army in partnership with the Ford Motor Company. Thursday lunchtimes in September 12noon-1pm. See poster for details or contact 01708 380280.

Want to know about Islam The ‘Eid Festival’ takes place at the Islamic Cultural Centre, Waterloo Road Romford on Sunday 17th September 12 – 5pm. See poster for details.
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT
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  Parish Web www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
____________________________________________

  Parish Priest:             
        Father Tom Jordan 

  St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                            Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Transfiguration of the Lord (A) 
6th August 2017 

Nineteenth and Twentieth Sundays in Ordinary Time (A)
13th & 20th August 2017

Parish Open Day- Sunday 17th September 
Everyone is encouraged to come along to our Parish Open Day on Sunday 17th September. The event will take place in the parish hall, beginning after the 9.30 Mass, and continue through the day, finishing at 2pm. We have around 35 different groups working within our parish and we would like to celebrate all the hard work they do and the part they play in making our community so rich and vibrant.  Come along on the day with family and friends. Refreshments will be served by our youth stewards.

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund The retiring collection raised £542.60.  The next collection for this fund will take place on the weekend of 26th /27th August. Bless you for your continued generosity. .

We Welcome Fr Darius Kucharski from Poland who will be supplying for Fr Tom when he undergoes the first of his full knee replacements on 16th August. Please make Fr Darius welcome for his two week stay.

CCTV On Monday 7th August we begin the installation of CCTV for the Church and surrounding buildings. This is a necessary step for security and safety for all of us. Please be patient as this task is undertaken. 










